
HB 1374 - DIGEST

Finds that: (1) Gun violence is a public health crisis 
in the state;

(2) Local governments have been blocked from taking 
action to prevent gun violence because of the statewide 
preemption of local regulations;

(3) Local jurisdictions must have the ability to build 
upon state standards and adopt approaches to regulations to 
address the epidemic of firearm violence in their 
communities.


